
 

 

 

 

KEEPING SAFE & HEALTHY CHRISTIAN VALUES 
Humility, Compassion & Thankfulness 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

 

COMING SOON- please come 
along and bring a friend or two 

 
28th September 08:45-11:15 

Children can wear something green and 
bring 50p for a cake. 

Donations of cakes would be hugely 
appreciated for this amazing charity. 

Anyone that would like to help, please 
email Julie in the office. 
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Reception 89.1% 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Year 1 97% 

Year 2 94.9%  
1 

Year 3 93% 

Year 4 95.5%  
 

Year 5 93.8% 

Year 6 94.5%  
 

TOTAL 94.7% 

 

Primary School Newsletter 
 

Class News 
Class 

Superstars 

Wrens 

Wrens have had a great start to the term. We have been busy practising our writing 
skills and learning about alphabetical order. In Maths, we have been counting and 
comparing numbers. We have also enjoyed finding different ways to travel in PE 
and exploring the outdoor environment in Forest School.  

 
Eve 

Jacob 
 

Robins 

This week the Robins have been getting stuck into our topic and completing lots 
of writing all about ourselves.  We have also written about our holidays along 
with doing some “sunglasses” artwork.  This is displayed in the hall for everyone 
to see.  In Maths we have been exploring shapes and their properties.  We have 
begun our RE topic and have been making posters about all we know about 
Christians and what they believe.  On Wednesday we started our “Word of the 
Day”.  So far we have had devoured, shriek and wither. We are aiming to add 
these words into our day, either when writing or talking. 

Isla 
Jacob 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https://dev-power.plcdn.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/03/FullSizeRender3.jpg&imgrefurl=https://www.powerofpositivity.com/3-ways-compassionate/&docid=Jd3qSi4zD7vvHM&tbnid=NKlVh4nHd7ieUM:&vet=10ahUKEwiCv7TYwbLdAhVlJ8AKHSMRC4sQMwi2AiggMCA..i&w=1800&h=1800&safe=strict&bih=720&biw=1344&q=compassion&ved=0ahUKEwiCv7TYwbLdAhVlJ8AKHSMRC4sQMwi2AiggMCA&iact=mrc&uact=8
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiRi5OYu7LdAhUQyxoKHcGfB5QQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://www.resurgamtrust.co.uk/resurgam-news/macmillan-coffee-morning-2017/&psig=AOvVaw1M5LQozpjJumr-jgrRJ87N&ust=1536738313121387


Woodpeckers 

Woodpeckers have been settling into their new classroom and making a great 
start to the year.  The children have been practising their times tables and 
working on increasing their knowledge of the place value of 3 and 4 digit 
numbers.  In English, the children have been planning their ideas ready to write a 
recount about their summer holiday. 

Sammy-Jo 
Noah 
Chloe 
Joel 

Owls 

Owls Class have been very busy over the past two weeks, getting settled in the class 
and getting stuck into our new topic, ‘The Victorians’. This week, they have been 
looking at the place values of numbers (some children have even made different 
numbers up to 1,000,000!) and rounding these numbers to the nearest 10, 100 and 
1000. In English, the children have been writing recounts about their Summer 
holiday and different types of conjunctions. In topic, they have been learning all 
about different types of electricity and sorting different objects into objects that 
use mains electricity and battery electricity. In P.E. they have been working on 
different throwing and catching skills and learning the rules of netball.  

Alex 
Alan 

Logan 
Scarlett 

Peregrines 

Peregrine Class have made a positive start to the new school year. They have 
already set high expectations for themselves and these have been recorded and 
safely stored in their balloons which are hanging from the ceiling. In English, they 
have been writing a recount about their holidays and in Topic they have been 
comparing present day holidays to those taken by the Victorians. In Maths, they 
have been working on place value. 

Seth 
Mia 

Pippa 
Chloe 

Citizen of the Week Eliona  Cloakroom Junior Boys 
 

 

 

 
 

What’s Going On? (Please see ourschoolsapp.com for further information) 

Forest School Celebration Worship Other dates 
19/09/18 Robins     
20/09/18 Woodpeckers     
26/09/18 Wrens     

27/09/18 Woodpeckers 27/09/18 
Harvest Festival 9.10 

@sch 
28/09/18 

MacMillan Coffee Morning 8.45 – 11.15 
Wear green and bring 50p 

3/10/18 Robins     
4/10/18 Owls     

10/10/18 Wrens   9/10/18 Welcome Evening 15.30 – 17.30 
11/10/18 Owls 12/10/18 Owls 10/10/18 Open Morning 9.30 – 11.30 
17/10/18 Robins     
18/10/18 Owls     
24/10/18 Wrens     
25/10/18 No Forest School 26/10/18 Robins 26/10/18 Last day of Autumn 1 
7/11/18 Robins   05/11/18 Autumn 2 begins 
8/11/18 Peregrines     

14/11/18 Wrens     
15/11/18 Peregrines 16/11/18 Wrens   
21/11/18 Robins     
22/11/18 Peregrines     
28/11/18 Wrens 30/11/18 Woodpeckers   
29/11/18 Woodpeckers   4/12/18 Parent Meetings 14.45 – 18.00 
5/12/18 Robins   5/12/18 Open Afternoon 13.30 – 15.00 
6/12/18 Woodpeckers 20/12/18 Carol Service – St Giles   

12/12/18 Wrens   21/12/18 Party Day 
13/12/18 Woodpeckers   21/12/18 End Of Autumn Term 

 

 

 

 

Keep Reading  
 

 

 

 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://iserotope.com/wp-content/uploads/2013/01/Reading-for-Pleasure.jpeg&imgrefurl=http://iserotope.com/the-reading-for-pleasure-high-school-elective-course/&docid=0yNnkAKlyGJ_dM&tbnid=zNX4UKZdcdHiCM:&vet=10ahUKEwjj5qSQwbrdAhVGF8AKHUXNCE8QMwjdASgXMBc..i&w=221&h=228&safe=strict&bih=643&biw=1200&q=reading&ved=0ahUKEwjj5qSQwbrdAhVGF8AKHUXNCE8QMwjdASgXMBc&iact=mrc&uact=8


Notices 
¶ Scarlett’s Dad (Steve) is soon to complete the Offa’s Dyke Walk to raise money for 

Megan Baker House, a fabulous charity, close to our hearts. 
It is 177 miles (285 km) long, with a total ascent of 28000 ft. (Just shy of the equivalent to climbing Everest). 
He is completing it with his brother and attempting to do it in 10 days!  He will be camping along the way, so 
will have to carry spare clothes, sleeping bags, tents & food. For further information about the challenge and if 
you feel able to contribute anything, no matter how small, please visit his ‘justgiving’ page.  
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/steve-neilson  If you would rather make a cash donation, please pass 
it to Julie in the office in a clearly labelled envelope. 

¶ PLEASE MAKE SNACKS HEALTHY ONES- NO CRISPS OR CHOCOLATE BARS 
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